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October 28, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Neighbor,  

As we head into the fall and winter months, there are a few updates we want to share with you 
about the progress of our remediation project related to our Fire Technology Center. 

Town of Peshtigo Supervisors Pass Resolution to Move Forward with Exploring 
Marinette as Source of Drinking Water 

As reported in the EagleHerald on October 23, a resolution was passed by the Town of Peshtigo 
Board of Supervisors on October 20 to begin exploring solutions with the City of Marinette to 
begin providing water to Town of Peshtigo residents in the impacted area.  Tyco appreciates the 
Town of Peshtigo Supervisors continued attention to this matter, and we will continue to work 
with leaders to ensure residents have clean drinking water. 

Fish Testing Results  

We’ve sent out fish samples taken from private ponds in the investigation area to a new 
laboratory for further testing. Preliminary testing of the fish was inconclusive because the results 
were clouded by the presence of non-PFAS compounds in the fish tissue, similar to how static 
interferes with listeners hearing music being played on the radio. The second laboratory will 
attempt to filter out the interference, and we expect results from them by early November. 

Deer Hunting Advisory 

Tyco understands the importance of deer hunting to our community and wants to make sure you 
have the information you need for this season. 

The Wisconsin Dept. of Natural Resources (WDNR) tested the PFAS levels in deer from the 
area around the Tyco Fire Technology Center in Marinette.  Based on their results, the 
Wisconsin Dept. of Health Services and WDNR shared the following information on deer in the 
5-mile area shown below: 

Venison (Muscle) – OK to eat 

Heart – OK to eat 

Liver – Advise NOT to eat 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information, visit https://dnr.wisconsin.gov/ 

  

https://dnr.wisconsin.gov/


As a long-time part of this community, Tyco continues to make donations to benefit its residents. 

$1.3 Million Donation to Marinette 

The Marinette City Council recently voted to accept Tyco’s offer to donate $1.3 million to buy 
equipment that will allow the City to more easily and effectively dispose of biosolids from its 
wastewater treatment facility. This donation was in addition to the $3 million we gave to the City 
for the testing, removal, treatment and disposal of biosolids from its holding tanks last year. As 
Marinette Mayor Steve Genisot said in a statement about the most recent donation, “We 
appreciate Tyco’s $1.3 million financial donation, which allows the city to address this important 
issue.” 

Donation of 12,000 Fire Extinguishers to Local Families 

Last year, there was a heartbreaking house fire in Oconto County that took the lives of a family 
with ties to Tyco. Recognizing that the company has a responsibility as a global fire protection 
business and leading employer in the region, our employees came together ahead of Fire 
Protection Month in October to look at actions we could take to reduce some of the risk of a 
similar tragedy in the future. This month, Tyco started to distribute fire extinguishers to the 
families of students in 26 schools within Marinette, Menominee and Oconto Counties.  

As always, please visit TycoMarinette.com for additional updates, and feel free to reach out to 
us with any questions at (800) 314-1381 or (715) 582-7100. 

Thank you,  

 

Jim Cox 

Sr. Manager, Marketing Communications 


